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Tuesday 15th February 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers of_______________________________ 
 
As part of the recovery curriculum, the government are funding additional tutoring in school. Looking at 
the data, we believe that your child will benefit from the additional adult time. 
 
Our Phonics and reading tutoring will start after half term. All staff taking part have completed additional 
tutoring training and therefore all children will get the same experience regardless of the adult who is 
tutoring them.  The groups will contain no more than 3 children.  
 
The tutoring sessions will be held on both Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 8:10am - 8:40am. This will 
give them a full hour tuition each week. The children will be offered a slice of toast free of charge as we are 
aware that this will be an early start for them. 
 
For children in years 1 to 5, the tutoring sessions will last for 15 weeks. The first session will be on Tuesday 
March 8th. The last session will be on Thursday 7th July. Please note that there will be no tutoring week 
beginning 9th May due to Y6 SATs. 
 
For children in year 6, they will have tutoring sessions on Tuesday and Thursday morning 8:10 - 8:40am 
and an additional hour session on Tuesday after school 3:15 - 4:15pm. Their sessions will start on Tuesday 
8th March and will be completed by Thursday 5th May in time for their SATs exams. 
 
It is vitally important that if you accept the tuition place, that you commit to bringing your child to every 
session. If you do not think that this is a commitment that you can make, please inform us so that we can 
offer your child’s place to a different child. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
K Wildman (Principal) 

 
I wish to accept / I do not wish to accept the tuition place for my child__________________________ in 
year_____. (Please delete as appropriate) 
 
I understand that I need to bring my child to every session for it to be effective. 
 
Signed________________________________ 
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